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For Date: 02/11/2024  -  Sunday   

Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

24-1745         0334 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ALDRICH RD
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting an ambulance for his wife who has   
chronic pain issues. WBFD notified

24-1746         0506 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-05:08:24                 Arvd-05:13:44  Clrd-05:17:28
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, Front door motion.

         Narrative:      
Request cancelled by alarm company as 220 was on site.   
Cruiser clear.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by attached employee.   

24-1748         0621 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    EAST ST + MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-06:26:36  Clrd-07:37:36
         Narrative:      

No violations observed.

24-1747         0624 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-06:25:07  Clrd-07:27:04
         Narrative:      

Light traffic, no violations observed.   

24-1749         0902 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:03:55                 Arvd-09:07:35  Clrd-09:12:14
         Narrative:      

911 hang up.   

         Narrative:      
911 call from landline and was just static. No answer on   
multiple call backs.   

         Narrative:      
No answer at the door.   

24-1750         0923 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
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                                                     Arvd-09:23:40  Clrd-09:25:36
         Narrative:      

MV stop. No plate attached to vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Paper Oregon temp plate displayed in windshield.  Vehicle   
checks out, party advised to move temp plate to rear window.   

24-1751         0952 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:52:08  Clrd-09:53:09
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-1752         1001 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:01:00  Clrd-10:18:06
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-10:02:34                 Arvd-10:03:17  Clrd-10:15:16
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Male party positive WMS. 10-3.   

         Narrative:      
Male party negative Q5.   

         Narrative:      
Male party into the station for booking at this time.   

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route.   

         Narrative:      
BCI on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Late entry, bail set at $290.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner released at 1236.   

         Refer To Arrest:      24-54-AR
            Arrest:    LEGITIME, MACIAL        
           Address:    30 JOHN ST Apt. #2A   FALL RIVER, MA
               Age:    31
           Charges:    ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION

24-1754         1036 FIRE, AUTO Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-10:36:55                 Arvd-10:36:56  Clrd-10:46:21
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting possible car fire. CP was passing by.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
FD standing by, arranging for private tow.   

24-1755         1411 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
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        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + HARTSHORN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:11:00  Clrd-14:44:46
         Narrative:      

MV stop.   

         Narrative:      
Male party 10-3. Positive WMS.   

         Narrative:      
Male party negative Q5.   

         Narrative:      
Bail set at $190.   

         Narrative:      
Attached party took control of vehicle on scene.   

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route.   

         Narrative:      
BCI on scene at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner bailed and released at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-55-AR
            Arrest:    LAUREANO AROTINCO, HARLESS HUGO       
           Address:    172 COPELAND ST   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    27
           Charges:    ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant

24-1756         1423 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    ASH ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-14:24:27                 Arvd-14:29:20  Clrd-14:35:57
         Narrative:      

Bourne PD requesting an officer attempt to make contact with   
a parent at attached residence.   

         Narrative:      
Party has been notified.   

24-1757         1438 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release. Tow only   
issued.

24-1759         1630 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-16:33:04                 Arvd-16:33:06  Clrd-16:45:08
         Narrative:      

Party in the station for finger printing.

24-1760         1744 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station for a custody exchange.  Party wanted   
it logged.

         Narrative:      
Party came back into the station to report that her daughter   
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was dropped off at her mother's house and not at the agreed   
upon location.

24-1764         2136 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 434] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:36:52                 Arvd-21:40:52  Clrd-21:50:35
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a male party fell and is bleeding from   
the head.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-1765         2202 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1235] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:03:05                 Arvd-22:03:06  Clrd-22:14:18
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-22:03:10                 Arvd-22:08:48  Clrd-22:14:19
         Narrative:      

229 reports an open door.

         Narrative:      
228 and 229 checked the building and all appears secure at   
this time.  The door was secured.

For Date: 02/12/2024  -  Monday   

24-1766         0022 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Christopher R Werner
                       Disp-00:24:33                 Arvd-00:24:40  Clrd-00:24:41
         Narrative:      

911 report of erratic operator.  Caller crossed into   
Bridgewater.  Call transferred to Bridgewater.

24-1767         0036 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 02/12/2024 0050
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-00:39:59                 Arvd-00:40:41  Clrd-00:50:18
         Narrative:      

Alarm company reporting video activation with parties   
visible on property.

         Narrative:      
Attached party has permission to be on property to pick up   
trailer, however lights are not working and trailer and it   
will remain on property.

24-1772         0553 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-05:55:04                 Arvd-05:57:08  Clrd-06:20:28
         Narrative:      

911 Caller reports he struck a deer with his car.

         Narrative:      
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         Narrative:      
Highway notified at this time to dispose of deer.

24-1773         0626 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Christopher R Werner 02/12/2024 0730
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-06:27:03  Clrd-06:35:20
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-06:58:23                 Arvd-06:58:26  Clrd-07:26:33
         Narrative:      

Out monitoring traffic

         Narrative:      
cleared for another call

24-1775         0635 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 02/12/2024 0649
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1022] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-06:37:40                 Arvd-06:42:33  Clrd-06:49:22
         Narrative:      

signal 2/Boston Trailer/ Storage to shop door

         Narrative:      
Accidental by attached employee, 10-20.

24-1776         0724 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 02/12/2024 0740
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-07:26:42                 Arvd-07:29:11  Clrd-07:40:40
         Narrative:      

signal 2/4 Wall Entertainment/front door and motion

         Narrative:      
Accidental by attached employee, 10-20.

24-1779         0928 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-09:36:52                 Arvd-09:36:53  Clrd-09:48:50
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting to speak to an officer   
regarding a tenant threatening him.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-1780         0944 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 843] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-09:46:27  Enrt-09:46:52  Arvd-09:49:14  Clrd-09:51:18
         Narrative:      

911 hang up. Upon call back, caller stated accidental.

24-1784         1056 ROAD RAGE Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
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                       Disp-11:02:18  Enrt-11:02:38  Arvd-11:05:26  Clrd-11:17:57
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting vehicle cut her off.

24-1785         1121 COMMUNITY POLICING Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                                                     Arvd-11:22:29  Clrd-11:39:45
         Narrative:      

Community policing.

24-1788         1307 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:08:24                 Arvd-13:12:04  Clrd-13:50:51
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-13:12:01                 Arvd-13:12:05  Clrd-13:12:06
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting MVA no PI.

         Narrative:      
FD requested and en route.   

         Narrative:      
Operator of the Kia transported to Good Samaritan.   

24-1789         1349 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-13:49:41  Clrd-14:06:40
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-14:34:08                 Arvd-14:34:24  Clrd-15:21:28
         Narrative:      

Monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Citations issued.

24-1790         1356 SERVE RESTRAINING ORDER Restraining Order issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 02/12/2024 1658
  Location/Address:    BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-14:06:45  Enrt-14:06:55  Arvd-14:16:01  Clrd-14:19:34
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:06:48  Enrt-14:08:15  Arvd-14:16:03  Clrd-14:19:33
         Narrative:      

Brockton District Court faxed over extension of docket   
number 2415RO0146 to be served.

         Narrative:      
Defendant was not at the residence. Order unable to be   
served.   

         Narrative:      
Order was served in hand at the WBPD booking room.  Return   
faxed to BDC.   

         Narrative:      
Plaintiff advised that the defendant was served.  She did   
not want him to come to the home to retrieve belongings,   
however she did give clothing to 226 to give to the   
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defendant.    

24-1792         1518 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-15:26:10  Enrt-15:27:54  Arvd-15:31:08  Clrd-15:35:03
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting an officer to assist going to   
attached business to pick up a check. Party states she does   
safe going alone.   

24-1793         1544 NOISE COMPLAINT Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 02/12/2024 1612
  Location/Address:    ELLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:08:04                 Arvd-16:08:06  Clrd-16:11:53
         Narrative:      

Party reporting his neighbor has an excessively loud   
vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked area nothing showing.

         Narrative:      
Attached party into lobby to speak with Officer regarding   
complaint.

24-1794         1548 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release. Proper   
paperwork shown.

24-1795         1623 SERVE WARRANT Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:28:07                 Arvd-16:30:24  Clrd-17:04:30
         Narrative:      

Officer serving warrant for docket #2415CR0000566.  Party is   
in the station lobby requesting to speak with an officer.   

         Narrative:      
Attached party is 10-3.

         Narrative:      
Clerk contacted and set bail at $40.  No contact with   
victim.   6 hour hold.   

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route.

         Narrative:      
Negative Q5.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner bailed and released by Clerk.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-57-AR
            Arrest:    DA COSTA, JEFFERSSON SALES       
           Address:    74 BELMONT ST   WEST BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    27
           Charges:    ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant

24-1797         1716 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:22:06                 Arvd-17:22:08  Clrd-17:32:21
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a 2 car MVA that occurred near the   
Shell Gas station.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-1798         1925 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    EAST ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-19:25:56  Clrd-19:31:19
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.   

24-1799         2309 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-23:12:07                 Arvd-23:12:09  Clrd-23:12:10
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting transport for an elderly female that   
fell and hit her head.  FD dispatched.

For Date: 02/13/2024  -  Tuesday   

24-1800         0012 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + FRIEND ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:18:54                 Arvd-00:18:55  Clrd-00:53:13
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-00:18:57                 Arvd-00:18:59  Clrd-00:39:02
         Narrative:      

Officer came on a MVA vs Pole.  Request Nat Grid and NIL

         Narrative:      
Nat Grid notified.  A1 for NIL

         Narrative:      
Nat Grid ETA 16 mins.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been removed.

         Narrative:      
Nat Grid on scene.  Will be bracing pole but all work can be   
done from Honey Dew lot.  Cruiser clear.

24-1807         0542 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-05:43:47  Clrd-06:27:20
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

24-1808         0546 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-05:47:15  Clrd-06:40:53
         Narrative:      

No violations observed.

24-1809         1143 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    LIBERTY ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting patient complaining of a possible UTI.   
FD dispatched.   

24-1810         1333 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-13:35:02  Enrt-13:35:23  Arvd-13:38:49  Clrd-13:50:08
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a low hanging wire.

         Narrative:      
Low hanging wire casing. National Grid notified.   

24-1811         1709 ERRATIC OPERATION Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
       Vicinity of:    UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:09:00  Clrd-17:25:44
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:14:20                 Arvd-17:14:21  Clrd-17:24:08
         Narrative:      

Officer out with parties doing donuts in the parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Parties advised not to come back to the attached property.

24-1812         1718 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-17:18:00  Clrd-17:53:10
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-17:20:58                 Arvd-17:21:01  Clrd-17:42:06
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Mark's en route for NIL.

         Narrative:      
Mark's has that vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-1814         1848 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-18:49:07                 Arvd-18:49:08  Clrd-19:04:05
         Narrative:      

Party in the station for a copy of a crash report.

         Narrative:      
Report issued.
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24-1815         1937 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:37:56                 Arvd-19:37:57  Clrd-19:55:17
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:38:00                 Arvd-19:38:51  Clrd-19:55:18
         Narrative:      

Multiple caller reporting a two car MVA. No PI.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-1817         2026 CIVIL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-20:37:36                 Arvd-20:37:37  Clrd-20:43:33
         Narrative:      

Party requesting to speak with an officer about his vehicle   
that is missing.  He reports that his vehicle was last seen   
in Cambridge on 12/30/23.  He spoke with Cambridge PD who   
told him that the vehicle was towed to Snare INC in WB.  He   
spoke with the business who denies that they have the   
vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Cambridge PD confirmed that the vehicle was repossessed by   
United Recovery.  Caller provided with the information.   

24-1816         2035 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1198] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-20:35:00  Clrd-21:09:41
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:35:43                 Arvd-20:36:31  Clrd-21:09:40
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's en route for tow.

         Narrative:      
220 shuttling one male party to the Amazon warehouse in   
Bridgewater.

         Narrative:      
Male party has been dropped off.

         Narrative:      
220 shuttling operator of the vehicle to the station to call   
for a ride.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been removed.

         Narrative:      
On 02/14/2023 @ 1200 hrs, investigating officer spoke with   
the owner of the motor vehicle who authorized its release to   
the operator during the motor vehicle stop. Tow release was   
provided to the operator after owner's authorization.

For Date: 02/14/2024  -  Wednesday   
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24-1819         0032 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1040] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-00:32:46  Clrd-00:39:36
         Narrative:      

Warning for improper turn.

24-1822         0113 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:13:42  Clrd-01:14:37
         Narrative:      

Party checks okay, sleeping in the parking lot for the   
night.

24-1823         0120 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1092] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:20:21  Clrd-01:25:54
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight (driver's side).

24-1824         0133 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SINNOTT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:33:42  Clrd-01:37:07
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

24-1833         0543 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-05:44:25  Clrd-06:45:48
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Two speeding citations issued.

24-1835         0712 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Christopher R Werner 02/14/2024 0725
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-07:12:33  Clrd-07:21:57
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-1836         0814 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 603] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-08:16:18                 Arvd-08:16:19  Clrd-08:17:54
         Narrative:      
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Caller reports having heart attack symptoms; WBFD notified.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-1839         0829 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                                                     Arvd-08:29:58  Clrd-08:34:37
         Narrative:      

Mv stop for failure to stop stop sign.

         Narrative:      
verbal warning given.

24-1840         0841 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 334] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-08:42:49                 Arvd-08:42:50  Clrd-08:51:08
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-08:43:39  Clrd-08:50:31
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a loose dog in the area.

         Narrative:      
The dog appears to be a white, black and brown male beagle.   
Caller reports he will hold on to the dog until all efforts   
to find its owner have been exhausted.   

         Narrative:      
Unable to find the dog's owner at this time. 227 to shuttle   
the dog to JM Pet Resort.   

24-1841         0904 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky 02/14/2024 0907
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST + EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-09:05:56                 Arvd-09:05:58  Clrd-09:07:36
         Narrative:      

222 assisted motorist moving the vehicle off the roadway.   
Private tow en-route to pick up vehicle.

24-1844         0937 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1385] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-09:39:30                 Arvd-09:39:35  Clrd-09:40:50
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-09:39:33                 Arvd-09:39:36  Clrd-09:40:51
         Narrative:      

While driving by, D2 and D3 observed an open front door to a   
vacant residence that appears to be for sale. Both units   
checking the inside of the residence.

         Narrative:      
D2 reports the residence appears secure. Contact was made   
with the realtor who was made aware of the issue.   

24-1845         1039 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                                                     Arvd-10:40:34  Clrd-10:45:51
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         Narrative:      
Mv stop for expired inspection. Verbal warning issued.

24-1846         1110 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    WALNUT ST + MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:10:24  Clrd-11:18:01
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Operator showed an active policy.  Advised to contact RMV.

24-1847         1122 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 714] WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:22:11  Clrd-11:24:36
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for speeding.

24-1848         1138 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:39:35                 Arvd-11:39:36  Clrd-11:57:43
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting assistance with finger   
printing.OIC assisting.

24-1849         1145 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:52:54                 Arvd-11:52:57  Clrd-11:57:33
         Narrative:      

Medical alarm company reports one of their customers'   
wearable alarm is going off at this location and they have   
been unable to make contact with her via telephone. 227   
checking the area.

         Narrative:      
227 checked the parking lot and inside of the business and   
reports no emergency present.

24-1850         1153 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 843] WEST ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reports her mother is experiencing nausea and   
anxiety. WBFD notified.

24-1851         1222 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    ORCHARD DR
         Narrative:      

Caller reports his wife is experiencing abdominal and back   
pain; WBFD notified.

24-1856         1416 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   
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  Location/Address:    LISA WAY
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-14:17:12  Enrt-14:17:16  Arvd-14:21:09  Clrd-14:25:07
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, hallway motion.

         Narrative:      
All appears secure.

24-1857         1527 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-15:28:30                 Arvd-15:39:32  Clrd-15:39:33
         Narrative:      

E-911 hangup. No answer on call back messages has been left.

24-1858         1549 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-15:51:06                 Arvd-15:51:08  Clrd-15:51:10
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release.

24-1860         1751 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1100] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:51:38  Clrd-17:52:33
         Narrative:      

Party has proper paperwork.

24-1861         1753 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly 02/14/2024 1805
  Location/Address:    [EAS] PLEASANT ST + SUMMER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-17:53:00  Clrd-18:03:29
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle failed to stop at stop sign in our town.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-1862         1759 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [BRO] COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:59:00  Clrd-18:30:00
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:00:08                 Arvd-18:01:53  Clrd-18:30:01
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-18:06:08  Clrd-18:10:27
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
226 shuttling operator of the vehicle to Cumberland Farms.
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         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-1863         1827 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 02/14/2024 2023
       Vicinity of:    EAST CENTER ST + SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-18:27:19  Clrd-18:37:06
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-1864         1832 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 02/14/2024 1859
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:32:00  Clrd-18:59:24
         Narrative:      

Officer out at youth basketball game.

24-1865         1856 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 02/14/2024 2030
       Vicinity of:    EAST CENTER ST + SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-18:56:54  Clrd-19:09:21
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for red light violation.

24-1866         1907 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + ROUTE 24 NORTH
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:09:00  Clrd-19:16:54
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-19:09:58                 Arvd-19:10:02  Clrd-19:16:53
         Narrative:      

Vehicle failed to stop.   

         Narrative:      
229 lost vehicle in area of High St.  Report to follow.

24-1867         1914 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    MAPLE ST + PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:16:50                 Arvd-19:20:00  Clrd-20:19:41
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-19:17:03                 Arvd-19:20:17  Clrd-20:19:43
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:17:07                 Arvd-19:20:26  Clrd-20:27:31
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:19:38                 Arvd-19:19:59  Clrd-19:23:18
         Narrative:      

One car MVA. One PI. FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Involved vehicle is from previous failure to stop.  Operator   
fled on foot into the woods. 224 initiating a track.
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         Narrative:      
Bridgewater PD en route to assist with drone.

         Narrative:      
BCI en route.

         Narrative:      
All parties are accounted for. Bridgewater PD notified.

         Narrative:      
A-1 en route for tow.

         Narrative:      
A-1 and BCI on scene.

         Narrative:      
Male operator and juvenile female transported to Good   
Samaritan Hospital.

         Narrative:      
A-1 has that vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

For Date: 02/15/2024  -  Thursday   

24-1869         0039 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-00:39:11  Clrd-00:46:48
         Narrative:      

Operator has an active Haiti license.  Warning for expired   
inspection sticker.

24-1872         0052 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-00:52:52  Clrd-00:54:36
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

24-1874         0126 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 524] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:26:33  Clrd-01:34:34
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

24-1882         0202 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 02/15/2024 0205
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-02:03:18                 Arvd-02:03:51  Clrd-02:04:57
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/Wendy's/Entrance Door

         Narrative:      
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Property checks okay at this time.

24-1884         0219 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 52] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-02:19:55  Clrd-02:20:01
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

24-1888         0523 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 02/15/2024 0527
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-05:25:04                 Arvd-05:25:06  Clrd-05:25:49
         Narrative:      

signal 2/Market Basket/front door

         Narrative:      
Cleaners and multiple employees inside property for opening.   

24-1889         0536 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 02/15/2024 0554
  Location/Address:    GOLDIE RD
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-05:40:45                 Arvd-05:41:47  Clrd-05:52:13
         Narrative:      

911 request ambulance for a lift assist.  Party had arm   
operation and has fallen down and husband is restricted to   
walker and could not help.

         Narrative:      
Female party assisted by FD. Party refused transport at this   
time.

24-1890         0604 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:05:33  Clrd-06:51:29
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
One verbal warning for failure to stop at stop sign.

24-1891         0608 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-06:09:15  Clrd-06:57:15
         Narrative:      

220 monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
1 warning and 2 citations issued for speeding.

24-1893         0716 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + WILLOW ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-07:16:27  Clrd-07:19:11
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-1897         0855 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-09:00:48                 Arvd-09:00:56  Clrd-09:20:22
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a vehicle he rented from Enterprise    
is no longer in the driveway.  Caller states vehicle was   
supposed to be returned yesterday.

         Narrative:      
222 confirmed that the vehicle was towed from the property   
by Enterprise out of Randolph.

         Narrative:      
Calling party contacted and updated.

24-1898         0907 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-09:07:24  Clrd-09:21:26
         Narrative:      

Excessive Window Tint, No Inspection Sticker. Citation   
Issued.

24-1900         0936 PARKING COMPLAINT Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1439] WEST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-09:57:35                 Arvd-09:57:37  Clrd-09:57:38
         Narrative:      

Party into station reporting a vehicle in his neighbors   
front that yard that obstructs his view when pulling out of   
his driveway.

         Narrative:      
OIC reporting vehicle is not a hazard and is parked within   
the boundaries of their property.

24-1901         0941 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 172] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-09:43:42                 Arvd-09:43:44  Clrd-10:17:41
         Narrative:      

WBFD had a walk-in party reporting a vehicle hanging off the   
wall near attached address.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle was moved off wall and placed in parking lot.

24-1903         1002 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:20:18                 Arvd-10:20:19  Clrd-10:20:20
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         Narrative:      
Party into station dropping of solicitation permit form.

24-1905         1053 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                                                     Arvd-10:53:58  Clrd-11:00:07
         Narrative:      

Mv stop for expired inspection sticker. Citation issued.

24-1906         1146 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:49:45                 Arvd-11:49:46  Clrd-11:49:48
         Narrative:      

Party into station turning in LTC renewal.

24-1907         1230 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 788] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-12:32:14                 Arvd-12:33:39  Clrd-12:43:12
         Narrative:      

Caller reports she is having a hard time walking due to a   
foot injury; WBFD notified.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-1915         1833 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:40:31                 Arvd-18:40:34  Clrd-18:40:35
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting that an officer notify pet owner that he   
cannot pick up the animal until WB ACO completes   
investigation & releases the animal.

         Narrative:      
Pet owner was notified and advised to contact ACO at WB Town   
Hall for further instructions.

24-1916         1859 ROAD RAGE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:02:41                 Arvd-19:02:41  Clrd-19:13:35
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to report damage done by an object thrown at   
his vehicle by another operator.   

         Narrative:      
Party described other vehicle involved as black SUV,   
possibly a Cadillac, operated by a white male wearing a gray   
t-shirt.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

         Narrative:      
RP called back today and reported that he does not want to   
pursue this claim as he has already spoken with his   
insurance company and they are going to take care of it.   
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24-1917         2009 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 496] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:14:18                 Arvd-20:15:54  Clrd-20:16:53
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 Commercial Burglary alarm - front and side doors.   

         Narrative:      
Building is locked and secure.   

24-1918         2027 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 900] FRIENDSHIP DR
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS transport for male party that   
fell and hit head. Party is conscious and alert at this   
time.  FD Dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-1920         2140 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
       Vicinity of:    UNITED DR
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-21:40:00  Clrd-21:47:25
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:41:09                 Arvd-21:44:45  Clrd-21:47:28
         Narrative:      

224 out with vehicles in the area.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicles have cleared the area.   

For Date: 02/16/2024  -  Friday   

24-1922         0131 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:31:20  Clrd-01:37:39
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

24-1923         0159 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 02/16/2024 0237
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:59:24  Clrd-02:37:32
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-02:12:16                 Arvd-02:12:19  Clrd-02:37:31
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-02:12:42                 Arvd-02:12:44  Clrd-02:35:16
         Narrative:      

Vehicle will remain in parking lot waiting on licensed   
driver. Operator issued citations, report to follow.   

24-1926         0647 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-06:47:00  Clrd-07:49:31
         Narrative:      

Citation and warning issued for speeding violations.

24-1927         0814 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 570] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-08:14:50                 Arvd-08:16:22  Clrd-08:16:50
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ General burglar.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by Brinks.

24-1931         0907 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    [WEG 191] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-09:07:00  Clrd-10:12:43
         Narrative:      

Officer out for coffee with the superintendent.

24-1932         0910 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting transport for a patient. FD   
dispatched.

24-1934         0954 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to drop off LTC application. Receipt   
given. Red folder created.

24-1935         1010 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-10:12:48  Enrt-10:12:57  Arvd-10:15:27  Clrd-10:31:01
         Narrative:      

2 car MVA. No PI.

         Narrative:      
Paperwork exchanged. Report to follow.   

24-1936         1042 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release and copy of accident   
report.

24-1937         1101 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1448] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-11:03:39  Enrt-11:03:59  Arvd-11:08:53  Clrd-11:18:50
         Narrative:      
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Agent from GEICO stating they recieved a license plate   
response for a stolen vehicle in the above lot. Agent   
requesting Officer confirm vehicle is in above businesses   
lot.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with business who reports the vehicle was   
transferred to an auction in Londonderry NH. CP and   
reporting agency advised.

24-1938         1126 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                                                     Arvd-11:26:00  Clrd-11:28:20
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for speeding.

24-1939         1203 PROPERTY RETURNED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-12:04:17                 Arvd-12:04:18  Clrd-12:04:19
         Narrative:      

Party into station for property release.

24-1945         1300 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-14:05:46                 Arvd-14:05:47  Clrd-14:06:47
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party dropping off a LTC application.

24-1946         1413 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:13:59  Clrd-14:20:00
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

24-1948         1432 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:32:16  Clrd-14:34:59
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-1950         1458 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + HARTSHORN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:58:27  Clrd-15:01:15
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

24-1951         1538 911 HANGUP Taken / Referred Other Agency
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  Location/Address:    [EAO] FOUNDRY ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-15:48:43                 Arvd-15:48:44  Clrd-15:53:53
         Narrative:      

Received a 911 hangup.  No answer on callback.  Voicemail   
left.

         Narrative:      
Caller is in Easton.  Easton PD notified.

24-1952         1543 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [BRO] ROUTE 24 NORTH
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-15:46:11                 Arvd-15:46:13  Clrd-15:46:32
         Narrative:      

Received a 911 call reporting 2 vehicles impeding traffic.    
Transferred to the State Police.

24-1953         1638 911 HANGUP Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
  Location/Address:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-16:39:19                 Arvd-16:43:19  Clrd-16:49:21
         Narrative:      

911 open line received.  Caller hung up before contact was   
made.  222 en route.

         Narrative:      
222 spoke with the business owner and there are no   
emergencies present.   

24-1954         1758 911 HANGUP Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [TAU] STEVE DR
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-18:04:28                 Arvd-18:04:29  Clrd-18:04:30
         Narrative:      

E911 hangup.  Call determined to be in Taunton.  TPD   
notified.

24-1956         1839 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1002] WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-18:42:39                 Arvd-18:42:40  Clrd-19:08:01
         Narrative:      

E911 callers reporting a car vs pole and mailbox.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.    

         Narrative:      
Raleighs en route for NIL.

         Narrative:      
Pole #75. Minor damage reported.   

         Narrative:      
National Grid notified.   

         Narrative:      
Operator refused transport.  Report to follow.   

         Narrative:      
Caller reports a bag was left on scene by the operator.    
Operator contacted and stated he will return to get the bag.   
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For Date: 02/17/2024  -  Saturday   

24-1963         0619 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-06:20:41  Clrd-07:20:01
         Narrative:      

All speeds reasonable, no violations observed.

24-1964         0748 ROAD RAGE Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-07:51:24                 Arvd-07:51:25  Clrd-07:54:31
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party reports a second motorist made threats to her   
while traveling westbound on West Center Street.

         Narrative:      
Unable to contact second motorist. Reporting party would   
like incident log.   

24-1965         1041 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 02/17/2024 1051
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1016] TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:42:02                 Arvd-10:43:51  Clrd-10:51:20
         Narrative:      

Received a 911 call requesting an ambulance for a 5 year old   
with ear pain.  FD and cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Good Samaritan.

24-1967         1109 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 02/17/2024 1125
  Location/Address:    EMERSON AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:10:23                 Arvd-11:12:13  Clrd-11:24:44
         Narrative:      

Received a 911 call from a male party reporting he fell and   
injured his leg.  FD and cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Good Samaritan.

24-1968         1147 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 68] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:47:13  Clrd-11:56:58
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-1969         1310 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Christopher J Packard 02/17/2024 1325
  Location/Address:    VITAL AVE
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-13:11:31  Enrt-13:12:03  Arvd-13:14:43  Clrd-13:25:31
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting an ambulance for a laceration to his   
neck. FD diaptched.

         Narrative:      
Transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-1970         1406 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRI] FOREST DR
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a medical. Caller transferred to   
Bridgewater PSAP.

24-1972         1423 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Christopher J Packard 02/17/2024 1436
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-14:24:10  Enrt-14:24:21  Arvd-14:25:25  Clrd-14:36:18
         Narrative:      

2 car MVA. No PI.

         Narrative:      
Pick-up lightly rear ended the SUV.  No visible damage.    
Paperwork exchanged.

24-1973         1444 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-14:45:26  Enrt-14:45:41  Arvd-14:46:17  Clrd-15:03:13
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting he believes he is having a stroke. FD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Good Samaritan.

24-1974         1555 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 276] PLAIN ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting an ambulance for a male party not   
feeling well. FD dispatched.

24-1975         1623 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 254] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:24:00                 Arvd-16:25:43  Clrd-16:33:59
         Narrative:      

RP called to report female party may be having a stroke.  RP   
reports there is a registered nurse on scene with the   
patient.

         Narrative:      
Transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital.   
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24-1977         1728 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + HILLSIDE AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:28:24  Clrd-17:31:08
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.

24-1978         1832 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:32:51  Clrd-18:37:24
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

24-1979         1843 911 HANGUP Unfounded    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 02/17/2024 1853
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:46:23                 Arvd-18:51:49  Clrd-18:53:11
         Narrative:      

E-911 call hangup came in at this time.  Caller location   
indicated in the above area. No answer on call back, message   
left with caller.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked area. No emergencies present.

24-1981         2036 ROAD HAZARD Unfounded    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 02/17/2024 2049
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:37:55                 Arvd-20:42:03  Clrd-20:48:31
         Narrative:      

RP reports several pellets in the roadway, causing a road   
hazard.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked area. No hazards visible.

24-1982         2051 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 NEAR BRIDGEWATER EXIT
         Narrative:      

RP reports a Jeep traveling at a high rate of speed.    
Transferred caller to MSP.

24-1983         2139 FIRE, STRUCTURE Extinguished    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 02/17/2024 2211
  Location/Address:    BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:44:25                 Arvd-21:45:52  Clrd-22:11:19
         Narrative:      

RP reports that there is a fire in her house. While on the   
phone with RP they reported it was the fire had been   
extinguished.  RP reported that the origan of the fire was   
incense.

24-1984         2205 911 HANGUP Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 460] PLEASANT ST
         Narrative:      

Received an E-911 call from an unpublished number.

24-1985         2224 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:24:04  Clrd-22:25:57
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

24-1986         2315 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:15:32  Clrd-23:17:55
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.


